

THE DIOCESE OF SPRINGFIELD-CAPE GIRARDEAU

Office of the Bishop

September 19, 2014

Mr. Jack Koelbl P.O. Box 150 Gateway, AR 72733

Dear Mr. Koelbl,

Thank you for your recent letter. I recall speaking with you in Cassville, and I believe I mentioned that there are members of Our Lady of the Lake parish in Branson who are also involved with St. Paul Street Evangelization.

With this letter, I offer my support for the work of St. Paul Street Evangelization. Be assured of my prayers for you and for all those who seek to lead others to Jesus Christ and His Church.

May God bless you.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+ James V. Johnston,

Most Reverend James V. Johnston, Jr., D.D., J.C.L.

Bishop of Springfield-Cape Girardeau

cc: Fr. John Braun, Pastor